
Submitter: Stephen Godin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On 
Capital Construction 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB5505 

I support ODFW's request for Capital Improvements, Hatchery Facilities for 

$20,180,000, Section 1(6)(f). Anglers all over Oregon depend on ODFW to operate 

efficient hatcheries for sustainable fisheries. In many fishing opportunities, both in 

rivers and in the ocean the only fish that can be harvested are hatchery fish. All the 

State Hatcheries are in need of repair, maintenance and improvement. This Capital 

Improvement is really needed, please approve it. 

Thanks for your consideration, 

Steve Godin 

Oregon Coast Anglers, President 


